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CITY OF FORT BRAGG 

NEWS RELEASE 

 

 
Wednesday, March 04, 2015 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  

FORT BRAGG FIRE PROTECTION AUTHORITY BOARD MEMBER 

APPLICATIONS AVAILABLE 

Applications are being accepted from persons interested in serving as the jointly-appointed member on 
the Fort Bragg Fire Protection Authority.  Appointments will be for a two year term starting on April 13, 
2015 and ending March 31, 2017.   

The Fort Bragg Fire Protection Authority (Authority) was formed in 1990.  The Board of Directors for the 

Fort Bragg Rural Fire District and the City Council of the City of Fort Bragg jointly appoint one member 

to this Board.  Some of the Board duties and responsibilities include: 1) oversight of fire protection, fire 

suppression, and emergency rescue operations; 2) establishment of policies and procedures; 3) 

appoint and remove, prescribe the duties of, fix the compensation for, and supervise any and all 

officers, agents and employees of the Authority; and 4) adoption of an annual budget.   

Persons residing within the City limits or the Rural Fire District boundaries will be given preference for 
appointment to the Fire Protection Authority.  The City Council and the Rural Fire District Board will 
review applications and interview applicants at a joint meeting on April 13, 2015.  

Persons interested in appointment are urged to contact City Clerk Cindy VanWormer at 961-2823 to 
obtain an application form.  Applications are due March 20th by 5:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions regarding this information should be directed to City VanWormer, City Clerk, at (707)-961-
2823 x115. 

 


